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Last call for returning families
to Re Enroliment next year

Reminder that the re-enrollment for
the 2025-2026 school year is open for
current families. Beginning Dec. 1st it
goes live to parishioners. Enroliment
=+ for next school year is a first come first
serve basis.

If you need help, contact us in the office.
We are here to help.

Scan the simple QR Code to re enroll. It
only takes a few quick minutes to re
enroll.

Addition to Holy Family School
Uniform Option

We are now adding the black quarter
zip (not the hooded sweatshirt) to
the uniform option beginning
December 1st. These can be
purchased with the Bear Closet or
through the office at school.

Click the link below to order your
quarter zip today.

https://holyfamilyschool.godaddysite
s.com/


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJ-WXRWuoX3weFrqXX4dsmuqNeEXDqiRxOVCoOAcjcKqyIWQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

Team Building Giving Back
Holy Family Staff
Holy Family Teachers and Staff
spent the afternoon Friday
working together to make a
positive impact by volunteering
at Meals from the Heartland
preparing meals!
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"A break from school is not a
break from learning; it's a
chance to explore new
experiences, ignite curiosity,
and enrich your mind in
different ways.".




